Fayetteville

Public

Education
r::ndutlon,

Dear Parents,

The Fayetteville School District has received additional funding from The
Fayetteville Public Education Foundation, Inc. to provide eReaders for students
to checkout and read eBooks and digital audio books from our district online
library.

Students will have the opportunity to check out the Galaxy Tab 3 eReader
device along with eBooks and digital audio books. These devices are small units
(7 inches) that have internet access capability to allow users to download our
digital library books. Students who checkout an eReader will need to provide
their own earbuds. If a student does not have earbuds, the library can sell them a
pair for $1.00.

Each eReader device cost $195 with the case. Students are allowed to
check out the eReader device just as they would a regular library book: however,
they must have this signed form giving them parental permission. If any part of
the eReader device is lost or damaged while checked out to a student, the
student is responsible for the replacement cost.

Parents are welcome to come view the eReader devices and the selection of
eBooks and digital audio books materials. If you have any questions, please
contact Danielle Champagne at 479-445-1073 during regular school hours or email

at: danielle.champagne@fayar.net.
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